
What is the construc�on? 
 

The Los Olivos Community Services District (LOCSD) has been directed by the 
Central Coast Regional Water Quality Control Board to install three groundwater 
monitoring wells. You can see more details on the LOCSD website at: 
htps://www.losolivoscsd.com/technical-studies-and-reports 

 

The wells will be at ground level and, once completed, can be parked on, driven 
over, and so on. The wells will be drilled between 50 to 100 feet deep. This depth 
is o�en referred to as the shallow groundwater table. We are drilling into the 
shallow groundwater table to determine how much impact our sep�c tanks are 
having on this water table. As you may know, the Los Olivos area is designated as a 
Special Problems Area due to high nitrate levels. We drilled two wells in 
November 2022, which confirmed that por�ons of Los Olivos are at or above 
acceptable levels. Details of samples taken can be found on our website, on the 
page noted above. New samples will be taken two to four �mes a year. 

 

If you have ques�ons, please contact our General Manager, Guy Savage, at: 
gm.locsd@gmail.com or (805) 500-4098 
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